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Probably no movement this month by the La Crosse city council on whether to     decrease pet
limit numbers.  Council member Ryan Cornett's three pet per  household idea will likely get put
on hold for at least a month.  Cornett  is also at work on a dangerous pets rule.  Obvious
reasons

(Click for Audio)

Critics of the pet number limit proposal say it could significantly impact  adoptions of rescue
animals in the area.  
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